## Sangerville Town Hall

## Policy on Postings, Flyers and Petitions

A Community Bulletin Board shall be maintained in the hallway of the Town Hall for citizens to post events and information of general interest to the community. A Business Bulletin Board shall be maintained in the hallway of the Town Hall for commercial notices. Space shall also be allocated in the hallway of the Town Hall for flyers and petitions.

Materials on the Community Bulletin Board must be reviewed by the Town Office to date the initial posting and ensure that the posting conforms to the policy. All posting should be in good taste. Political campaign literature is not allowed. Posting should generally be no larger than 8.5" by 14". Posting can only be kept up for a maximum of 30 days.

Materials on the Business Bulletin Board are primarily for local commercial notices and business cards.

Flyers and Petitions must include the author's name and contact information and may be removed when the event or purpose has become moot.

Effective Date: 2/13/2015

Town Manager IS Hondburg

Reviewed by Board of Selectmen: 2/12/2015